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Welcome to the TNO Worker Support
Services Newsletter! In this edition, we
highlight the events and activities that
took place over the past two weeks. 

Read on to see the impactful work we’ve
done together and get a glimpse of the
events that have made a difference in the
lives of so many. Thank you for being a part
of our journey and for your continued
support!

SUPPORTING OUR
MIGRANT WORKERS AT

ALGOMA FARMS

WORKER SUPPORT
SERVICES 
NEWSLETTER

Through our Worker Support
Services program, funded by
the Government of Canada,
We provided essential
support and shared valuable
information about our
services. 
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BLUE JAYS GAME EXCURSION
Worker Support Services organized an exciting

excursion to a Blue Jays game for the first time, with 7
lucky workers who won tickets during our Father's Day

event. It was a fantastic day filled with fun and
camaraderie.

COMMUNITY
ENGAGEMENT IN
BRADFORD
TNO Worker Support Services
had the pleasure of
participating in a community
booth event in Bradford. Our
team promoted various
services offered by TNO and
engaged with numerous
community members.

1000 Simcoe St. Nwss@tno-toronto.org+1-416-421-1832

@tnotoronto @TNOtoronto @tnotoronto

THE NEIGHBOURHOOD ORGANIZATION
NEWSLETTER VOL.3

AUGUST, 2024



50TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE CANADA-
MEXICO SWAP PROGRAM

In collaboration with the Mexican Ambassador and Consul
in Canada, we hosted a fantastic BBQ event in Ottawa. Over

150 migrant workers joined us to commemorate the 50th
anniversary of the Canada-Mexico SWAP program for

migrant workers.

TNO was present, offering
support and valuable
information about our
services, along with raffles
and prizes for everyone. It
was a day of celebration,
connection, and gratitude
for our migrant community.
Thank you to all who
attended and made this
event a success!
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We had a wonderful time at our informative session at
Pingle Farm! Attendees discovered valuable

information about our services, enjoyed delicious food,
and immersed themselves in the beauty of sunflowers
and lavender. It was the perfect opportunity to relax,

learn, and connect with migrant workers.

INFORMATIVE SESSION AT
PINGLE FARM

OUTREACH AT
WILLOWTREE FARM
We connected with the
community at Willowtree Farm
in Port Perry, Ontario! TNO's
Worker Support Services team
had an enriching outreach
session, engaging with migrant
workers and providing valuable
information and support. 

1000 Simcoe St. Nwss@tno-toronto.org+1-416-421-1832

@tnotoronto @TNOtoronto @tnotoronto

THE NEIGHBOURHOOD ORGANIZATION
NEWSLETTER VOL.3

AUGUST, 2024



SUMMER COMMUNITY
CONNECTION

What an incredible evening at the Summer Community
Connection! Thank you to everyone who joined us on
August 17th for a fantastic day of unity, support, and

celebration. Your enthusiasm and participation made
the event truly special. From engaging activities to

valuable information sessions, it was wonderful to see
our community of migrant workers coming together.

OUTREACH SUCCESS
IN OTTAWA
Our recent outreach session in
Ottawa was a great success!
We connected with migrant
workers, providing them with
valuable support and
information about our
services. We are committed to
supporting our migrant worker
community!
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Our team had a meaningful outreach session at White
Oaks Farm in Whitby, Ontario, connecting with Thai
migrant workers. We provided essential support and

shared valuable information to ensure they feel heard
and supported. Together, we’re building a stronger

community!

OUTREACH AT WHITE OAKS
FARM
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THORNCLIFFE SUMMER
FESTIVAL 2024

Your collective effort and energy made the event a
true success, filled with joy, connection, and vibrant

energy. Together, we’re building a stronger, more
connected community. Thank you for being a part of

this wonderful journey!

We had an amazing time at
the Thorncliffe Summer
Festival 2024! Thank you to our
incredible volunteers,
dedicated TNO staff, and the
amazing residents who came
out in large numbers to make
this festival such a memorable
day.
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We were honored to be part of the Migrant Workers Day
Festival in Leamington, Ontario, hosted by C.A.R.E. for

International Workers. It was a day of recognition, support,
and gratitude for the hardworking migrant workers who

are the backbone of our communities. Thank you to
everyone who joined us in making this day special!

MIGRANT WORKERS DAY
FESTIVAL
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Celebrating Migrants Appreciation Day at Simcoe in
Norfolk was a wonderful experience! We are grateful to

have had the FCJ Refugee Centre and other local
partners join us.

MIGRANTS APPRECIATION
DAY IN SIMCOE

A big thanks to our amazing
partner, Huron Farm Ministry,
for organizing this impactful
event. Honoring the invaluable
contributions of migrant
workers and sharing a day
filled with appreciation and
support was truly memorable.
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